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Scuttling of vessel P33 at Marsascala 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that the ex-patrol 

boat “P33” is to be scuttled at the entrance of Marsascala on Saturday 31st July 2021 

between 0800 hours and 1200 hours. 

 

The vessel “P33” will be towed from the Grand Harbour by the tug “GOZZO” and will be 

assisted by the workboat “46” to the scuttling position and for the actual scuttling. 

 

Position  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

 

A   35° 51’.945   014° 34’.526 

 

Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate with extreme caution and at 

slow speed (no wake) when the towed vessel is spotted, they are to keep a safety 

distance of 200m.  

 

They are to cooperate with the organisers and to comply with any instructions issued on 

VHF channel 12, 14 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS and Marsaxlokk VTS and by any 

Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

Charts affected: BA 36, 177, 2538 

 


